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215 November 2023

Christmas film night

Dear Parents /Carers,

We are excited to tell you that we are organizing a Christmas movie night at school.

All children are invited to this event on Wednesday 20" December 3.30pm till 5.30pm.

On the day of the event there will be three films so children can choose one that is age appropriate.

Tickets will be available on parent pay. £3.00 for movie, popcorn and drink and £4.00 for movie,
popcorn, drink and hot dog. There will be sweets and crisps on sale.

Children can bring Christmas comfortable wear and slippers to school for they will be able to change
into if they wish.

All profits from this event will go towards a school trip to Black pool Zoo for your children to enjoy
and make memories.

We hope to see lots of children at the event. @Wb—w
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Address: Wellfield Drive, Burnley, Lancashire. BB12 0JD

Telephone: 01282 436880
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